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PLUM Committee Meeting January 28, 2025 Item 7, CF 24-1587
Dear PLUM Members: We are living in era when government
sees transparency as an inconvenience, and not as the bedrock of
a democracy. Please show the public that LA operates in daylight,
not darkness. To date, there is no staff report or draft amendment
available to the public. This limits the ability of the public to
exercise its due process rights at this public hearing. Further, if
the amendment opens up more sites, then the amendment may
require a CEQA clearance. The City Council must first make the
amendment and staff report available to the public prior to a
public hearing. Secrecy is inappropriate. Transparency is
essential. Please reschedule this hearing when a draft amendment
and staff report are available to the public 72 hours in advance of
the hearing. Laura Lake, Ph.D. Fix The City



